
 

 

 

 

 
Year 12 visited the UK University and Apprenticeship Search Fair during November 

 
Autumn term is always very busy for our Sixth Form students and this term has been no 
different! Our induction day was a resounding success; students in both year groups were 
given a variety of team-building and leadership tasks to complete. The army led session 
was a particular highlight for many and really tested their physical and mental prowess! 
Year 12 have made a fantastic start to Sixth Form and we have been very impressed with 
how well they have adapted to life as a Sixth Former. They have already made a start on 
researching future education or career opportunities by attending the UK University and 
Apprenticeship Search Fair at St James’ Park during November.   
Year 13 have been completing their UCAS applications and many students have already 
secured offers or interviews for their chosen courses, a fantastic achievement. Next term 
those students not applying to university will be supported in applying for apprenticeships 
or other employment opportunities. 
 

REVIEW OF THIS TERM PREVIEW OF NEXT TERM 
• Meet the tutors evening 
• Newcastle University Partners talk 

with Year 13  
• Northumbria University NU Entry and 

Destination Northumbria talk to Years 
12 and 13  

• Year 12 Newcastle UK University and 
Apprenticeship Search Fair  

• Elevate Education workshop in 
December for some in Year 12 and 13 

• Year 13 trial assessments and 
interviews 

• London trip 

• Year 12 Higher Education 
Workshop 17th January 

• Year 12 and 13 trial exam week- 
23rd to 27th January 

• UCAS external deadline 25th 
January 

• Sixth Form Progress Evening- 2nd 
March 

• Elevate education workshops 
continue 
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STARS OF THE TERM IN LESSONS NEXT TERM 

Year 12 
Gabrielle Hastie 

Sadie Brash 
Gemma Rolland 
Luke Warriner 

Ethan Smallwood 
 

Year 13 
Cerys Thompson 

Noah Myers 
Charlotte Boswell 

Lily Bushby 
Millie Fawcett 

To read more about what your child will be 
studying in lessons next term, visit the 
Curriculum Overview pages on our website 
and look at the Term Two column. 
 

  
EXTRA-CURRICULAR  HOMEWORK BREAKFAST CLUB 
Encourage your child to 

take part in a club. See the 
timetable here. 

All Sixth Form students will 
receive regular homework 

set by their subject teachers 
in all their courses. 

All students welcome 08:00-
08:30 every day. Bagels, 

cereal, hot drinks and more. 
 

 

 

https://www.monkseaton.org.uk/curriculum-overview
https://856f0332-e8fc-41fa-af7c-8b24c0a800f3.usrfiles.com/ugd/856f03_51ed0d85bce94ff3b1401e497b9cf80e.pdf

